
 

For Local 8 Members at Low Income Housing Institute 
February 10, 2023 

   

New Wage Increase Approved! 
 
OPEIU 8 members overwhelmingly approved the new wage increase! 
 
All OPEIU represented employees will receive a 6% across the board increase that will 
be retroactive back to January 1, 2023.  
 
Our Union Bargaining Team: Aprel Carter: Auburn Manor and White River Gardens, 
Dennis Johnson: Frye Apartments; Gerald Williams: Comfort Inn; Brandon Ashford-
Whitfield, Tacoma Village; Erin Adamson: Union Representative and Tara Powell: 
Union Representative. 
 

Get Involved 
Central Regional Meeting Sat. February 25  
10:00 – 10:30 a.m. New Member Orientation  
10:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Regional Meeting 
 
New Shop Steward Training Sat. March 11 
6:00-7:30 p.m. by Zoom  
 
North Regional Meeting Sat. March 25 Everett  
10:00 – 10:30 a.m. New Member Orientation  
10:30 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. Regional Meeting 
 
Shop Steward/Leadership Conference Sat. April 22 SeaTac  



10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m.  
 
Register online at OPEIU8.org.  A 50% rebate on your Initiation Fee will be given if you 
attend either a Regional Meeting, a Local 8 sponsored training, the annual Shop 
Steward/Leadership Training or a Membership Assembly within one (1) year of your 
date of hire. 
 

Questions: please contact your Bargaining Team members, Tara 
Powell at tara@opeiu8.org or 206- 441-8880 ext. 115, or Erin 
Adamson at erin@opeiu8.org or 206- 441-8880 ext. 105. 
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